January 22, 1975

Mr, Toros Shamlian

117 Latham Ridge Road
Latham, New York 12110
Dear Mr. Shamlian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward-
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that
purpeee.

Our receipt #20258 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate
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